
Suspicious Incident 

RIVER FOREST POLICE  

CRIME PREVENTION UNIT 

COMMUNITY ALERT 

BULLETIN 
INFORMATION OF INTEREST IN OUR COMMUNITY 

On Thursday, April 28th, at approximately 1535hrs, a Trinity student stated 

a white utility van was traveling eastbound on North Ave and stopped next to her 

while she was walking on the sidewalk in the 7500 block of North Ave. (by Fresh 

Thyme). She stated a male subject wearing dark clothing and a beanie got out of 

the van and approached her while 2-3 other male subjects waited in the van. The 

subject did not say anything to her and she ran immediately.  At this time we have 

no further description of the van or the subjects.  This bulletin is being dissemi-

nated to advise the community of the incident. 
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 Please contact Ofc. Glen Czernik #148 with questions at 708-714-3543 or email gczernik@vrf.us 

 

Above: Map of approximate location where the incident occurred. 


